
From: Alik Schier <alik@ward43.org> 

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 2:58 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Beacon Donuts Gift 

  

  

Hi Steve,  

  

Alik with 43 here, I just wanted to share that Beacon Doughnuts in our Ward gave us two boxes of 

donuts. While a gift, they were also left over from an event they were catering separately and would 

have been thrown out if not given to us. We have both boxes up at our front table for residents as well!  

  

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Alik 

  

 

  

-- 

Alik Schier 

  [Warning: External email] 



Aldermanic Aide 

Alderman Timmy Knudsen, 43rd Ward 

2523 N. Halsted Street Chicago, IL 60614 

(773) 348-9500  

Sign up for our newsletter!  

Pronouns: he/him 
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